
 

July 2023  

Dear SVA Family & Friends, 

 

We pray you are having a wonderful summer and especially 4th of July week!  A 

few items we would like to share in this issue: 

• Fall Soccer Co-Ed Elementary League Thank You 

• Stallion 5k Date Change…and REGISTRATION LINK!  We are live! 

• Fall Fest Save the Date 

• International Vegetarian Food Fest 

• SVA Teacher/Staff July birthdays 

• Shiloh SDA Church Public Announcement 

 

 
 

Spring Valley Academy (SVA) Home & School (H&S) would like to thank all those 

who registered their children for the Elementary Fall Soccer League.  The deadline 

closed June 26th and thanks to you, we had an overwhelming response.  For those 

who registered, please be on the lookout for the soon-to-come “Welcome Email” 

from the hssvasoccerleague@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

mailto:hssvasoccerleague@gmail.com


   

*PLEASE NOTE THE NEW DATE FOR THE STALLION 5k* 

Sunday, August 27, 2023 

Grab a friend…or a few…and come join the fun!  

*Registrants with strollers are also welcome! 

Click the link below to REGISTER and view online sponsorship opportunities. 

https://SVAStallion5K.itsyourrace.com/ 

Don’t miss the opportunity to have your Family Name (ex. “The Smith Family”) or a Business Logo featured on 

the back of the race t-shirts (size will vary by sponsorship level chosen).  

**Added bonus for SVA Students – These t-shirts are also SVA approved Friday spirit wear. 

  

*Click here for announcement and sponsorship letter, etc.  

 (Should also be posted on the H&S tab of the SVA website soon) 

Feel free to share with family, friends, neighbors, and co-workers, etc. 

 
SVA 5k Registration Open & Sponsorship Info..pdf 

  

 Reach out to HomeandSchool@SpringValleyAcademy.org with any questions or concerns.   

You can also just hit reply to this email. 

https://svastallion5k.itsyourrace.com/
https://1drv.ms/b/s!AkRCSPl8DEhFgbNnfqqF93Mk5sywTw?e=H7NSSY
mailto:Reach%20out%20to%20HomeandSchool@SpringValleyAcademy.org


 
 

 



 
Kuddos to those who have volunteered to be part of the above Food Booths!   

Don’t delay…reach out to us and let us know what country you would like your delicious food to represent! 

 

 

Don’t forget to wish these lovely people a very happy birthday this month! 

Feel free to email homeandschool@SpringValleyAcademy.org with any questions, concerns, or 

suggestions. 

Please email HomeandSchool@SpringValleyAcademy.org with the following information:   

1) What country you would like to represent with your vegetarian cooking  

2) Your contact information 

3) If you want to participate monetarily, because let’s face it, you like to eat, but not cook!  

4) And, suggestions of people you think would be fabulous at representing a country through their food!   

Each volunteer will be paired with others representing the same country to formulate a country team.   

The country teams will decorate and sell their food at booths in the SVA gym.   

Tickets will be sold for $1 each at the door.   

This will be a great event for you to invite your friends, co-workers, neighbors…and let’s face it, anyone you come 

in contact with!   

We look forward to seeing God’s outreach to our community through your cooking! 
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